Email Notices for 1/31/08 and 2/6/08 WAC Teleconferences
Wildlife Advisory Committee,

After discussions with Angela Sondenaa and Nate Pamplin we have scheduled two Wildlife Advisory Committee Teleconferences. 
The first teleconference is January 31, 2008 beginning at 8:30 PST until we are completed to review the wildlife amendment language prior to submitting the draft to the Members on February 1, 2008 for their first review. The review draft will be sent to the WAC by 
Monday, January 28, 2008.

WAC Teleconference
January 31, 2008

8:30 a.m. (PST)
The teleconference number is: 503-229-0449 Id: 572368

The link to the WebEx instructions are posted at http://www.cbfwa.org/Committees/WAC/meetings/2008_0131/WebExLogon2008_0131.doc
The second teleconference will be February 6, 2008 at 8:30-Noon PST to finalize our letter responding to IEAB Tasks 116 and 117 as the first step to work with Council staff to jointly develop recommendations to implement portions of the reports as directed at the 
January 15, 2008 Northwest Power and Conservation Council meeting. 
WAC Teleconference
February 6, 2008 
8:30 a.m. to Noon (PST)
The teleconference number is: 503-229-0449 Id: 552278

The link to the WebEx instructions are posted at http://www.cbfwa.org/Committees/WAC/meetings/2008_0206/WebExLogon2008_0206.doc 
All support material for the WAC Teleconferences will be posted at http://www.cbfwa.org/committees/Meetings.cfm?CommShort=WAC&meeting=all for your information. 
Thank you,
Ken MacDonald

R&E and Wildlife Mitigation Coordinator

Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority

851 SW Sixth Avenue, Suite 300
Portland, OR 97204

Phone:(503) 229-0191

email: ken.macdonald@cbfwa.org
www.cbfwa.org 
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